
 

 

June 2015  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian 
 

Admissions Information Evening 
Yr 7 Intake - September 2016 

Wednesday 1 July 2015 at 6.00 pm – St Mary of the Angels Catholic Primary School 
 

As your child will be transferring to secondary school in September 2016, I would like to invite you to attend 
an admissions information meeting with Mr Pontifex, Assistant Headteacher, Pastoral and myself at St Mary 
of the Angels Catholic Primary School on Wednesday 1 July 2015 at 6.00 pm.  I expect the meeting to take 
about one hour. 
 
At the meeting I will take parents of students currently in Yr 5 through the admissions process and answer 
any specific questions you might have regarding your child. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
C VILE (MRS) 
Headteacher 

 
 


